
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

September 17, 2019 

 

Traffic Realignment on Macleod Trail at Highway 22X 

 
Location: Macleod Trail S.E. at the interchange with Highway 22X 
 
Impacts:  

• Realignment of southbound traffic 

o The two lanes will be brought back together on the ultimate southbound Macleod Trail 

alignment 

• Realignment of northbound traffic 

o One lane to remain on existing northbound Macleod Trail 

o One lane split to share the lanes for southbound Macleod Trail 
 
Reason: Construction of interchange  
 
Start date: Monday, September 16, 2019 (partial), and Wednesday, September 18, 2019 
 
Other information: Drivers travelling on northbound Macleod Trail and wanting to head onto 
Highway 22X or Stoney Trail should remain in the right northbound lane to access the exit ramp 
 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  
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